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Sincerely, Peter Crowe
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject:

From: Puco ContactOPSB
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 1:09 PM
To: Docketing, PUCO <PUCO.Docketing@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: public comment 21-1231

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or open 
attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert Button if available.

My name is Peter Crowe and I am a resident of West Liberty, Ohio in Logan County at
212 Pickrelltown Rd. I am writing this email in support of the Fountain Point Solar 
Project which I believe is necessary to help protect our environment and provide reliable 
and affordable power for Logan County.

Butler, Matthew
Tuesday, July 25, 2023 4:33 PM 
PUCO-Docketing
FW: public comment 21-1231

From: Peter Crowe <ptrcrowe@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 18,2023 10:32 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Fountain Point Solar Prolect
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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
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